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Comments: Grazing sheep in the high mountains, especially in a wilderness area, is unwise and unhealthy for

the wildlife the Forest Service should want to foster. Sheep may be there because they have been permitted for

decades, but that doesn't matter when one considers the adverse effects of allowing animal grazing for profit.

The service must balance the interests, and profit should get a lower priority over wildlife and wilderness values.


